
 
GILTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer                  
 

Year 3 & 4 Spring Performance – Saving The Rainforest 
Tuesday 1st April 2025 at 4.00pm 

 
This year, the Spring performance for Year 3 & 4 will begin at 4pm in the school hall. We 
will be issuing 2 tickets per family for the performance. If siblings wish to attend the 
performance, they will need one of your allocated tickets.  
 
Children will need to stay in school, supervised by staff, before the performances and will 
be given a drink and a snack. If you do not wish for your child to take part, please contact 
your class teacher to discuss the matter. 
 
If there are any spare tickets available for the performance, they can be reserved from the 
school office on Friday 28th March 2025 on a first come first served basis. 
 
The PTA will be serving refreshments for parents before the performance, in the reception 
area.  
 
Photographing/videoing of the event 
 
Photographs and videos are not permitted to be taken at the performance. However, staff 
will take photographs of the children, and these will be sent directly to you via the Class 
Dojo.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in school. 
 
Thank you for your valued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs N Allison 
Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Tickets for Y3 & Y4 Performance on Tuesday 1st April 2025 

 
(Please return slip by Thursday 20th March 2025) 
 
 
I would like           ticket(s) for the 4pm performance on Tuesday 1st April 2025. 
 
(Please do not order more than 2 tickets for this performance) 
 
 
Child’s name ___________________________     Class _____________________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer name ______________________     Signed ______________________ 


